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Interested in our environment?  Come and talk to us! 

Following the successful planting  of new trees in the 
parish, our Tree Working Group has broadened its 
scope to become the Aldwick Parish Council Natural 
Environment Working Group.   One of its Members, 
Cllr Gillian Edom says: ‘We want to include the 
enhancement of other aspects of the Aldwick natural 
environment and to work to improve its biodiversity.  
The kind of thing the group will be doing is helping 

residents to encourage native wildlife by connecting existing habitats, increasing the number 
of wildflower verges, encouraging residents to create wildlife-friendly gardens and of course, 
planting more trees. ‘  
The group is calling for organisations within the parish who are already caring for our green 
spaces, as well as school children and members of the public who have a particular interest 
in the natural environment to meet with them on Monday 7th March at 7 pm at the Parish 
Council Offices.  Let Gillian know if you will attend: gillian.edom@aldwickparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 
The Unkindest Cut 
We all do our best to secure our homes, with burglar alarms, deadbolt locks and maybe a loud 
dog.  Some residents have fixed barbed wire on top of  fences at the back or side of their 
homes, but there are a couple of things you should be aware of before you do this.  You 

cannot allow the wire to impede the highway and 
importantly, you should know that were a trespasser to 
injure his/herself on the wire they could, potentially, sue 
you.  While it may seem grossly unfair to be sued by 
someone intent on burglary, you can help yourself by 
posting a warning sign on your fence. If you then receive 
unwanted visitors the threat of legal action will be 
mitigated.  
 

We’re looking for someone like you….          
We’re looking for people who are dedicated to 
making Aldwick an even better community in 
which to live.  If that’s you, then we’d  love to 
meet you. Our councillors are engaged in a host 
of different areas – the local environment, 
planning, amenities and dealing with residents’ 

concerns to name just a few.  If you want to join a dynamic team, please contact the Clerk by 
phone or email.   
 
In Brief:  We have new opening hours.  Please consult our website for details which you’ll  
find under ‘Contact Us’.  And don’t forget, if you want to find details of our agendas and 
minutes, news items, newsletter archives and more log on to: 
https://aldwickparishcouncil.gov.uk/ 
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